

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter Friday 24 November 2023



Highlights from this week

We really enjoyed exploring the school site using maps to help us find different places. We loved walking up the grassy mound to look towards the hangers. We found the storytelling chair and the pond. We talked about things that were far away and things that were close to us too.

We listened carefully to the different sounds and spotted different types of transport.

We continued to think about small, medium and large sizes with different animals from "Dear Zoo".

Next week in Cherry Class

We will be making lots of different marks using our gross and fine motor skills.

We will be practising

We will be practising making circles, lines, dots and zig-zags.

We will retell the story of the "Gingerbread Man" and think about the journey he took to try and escape all the hungry characters. We will start to learn about story sequencing. We are looking forward to baking some gingerbread biscuits in the coming weeks too.

Things to know



Christmas Songs!

Pre-school Christmas song concert –

Wednesday 13 December at 3pm to be held in the preschool outdoor classroom.

We request a maximum of two grownups per child to attend the concert – as all adults will need to stand inside the preschool garden. The children will sit in our outdoor classroom.

If your child does not attend pre-school on this day please contact Mrs Chan or the preschool team to let us know if you and your child would like to attend/partake in our festive songs.

Speaking and Listening

This week we have been looking at similarities and differences. Can you explain to your adult what the differences are?

<u>Click here to play spot the difference with</u> Hey Duggee



We need pine cones!

We are going to work on some super Christmas projects please could you bring in pine cones into preschool! We need at least 60!